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UPDATE ON TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF THE VETERINARY CLINICS 

 
The board of directors (the “Board”) of Asia Vets Holdings Ltd. (the “Company”, and together with 

its subsidiaries, the “Group”) refers to the Company’s announcement dated 5 July 2023 in relation 

to the temporary closure of the Group’s veterinary clinics (the “Announcement”).  

 

The Board wishes to update that the Company has received approvals from the relevant authority for 

its applications after the release of the Announcement on SGXNet, and the licences to operate the 

veterinary clinics are effective from 5 July 2023. Accordingly, the Group has resumed the operations 

of its veterinary clinics today, on 6 July 2023. 

 
Shareholders are advised to exercise caution when dealing in the securities of the Company. If in 
doubt, about the action that they should take, shareholders should seek advice from their 
stockbrokers, bankers, solicitors, accountants, tax advisers or other professional advisers. 

 
 

By Order of the Board 
 
 
Tan Tong Guan 
Executive Chairman and Chief Executive Officer 
 
6 July 2023 
 
 
 
This announcement has been prepared by the Company and its contents have been reviewed by the Company’s 
sponsor, ZICO Capital Pte. Ltd. (the “Sponsor”), in accordance with Rule 226(2)(b) of the Singapore Exchange 
Securities Trading Limited (“SGX-ST”) Listing Manual Section B: Rules of Catalist.  
 
This announcement has not been examined or approved by the SGX-ST and the SGX-ST assumes no 
responsibility for the contents of this announcement, including the correctness of any of the statements or 
opinions made or reports contained in this announcement. 
 
The contact person for the Sponsor is Ms. Leong Huey Miin, Director, ZICO Capital Pte. Ltd. at 77 Robinson 
Road, #06-03 Robinson 77, Singapore 068896, telephone (65) 6636 4201. 


